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Club News

Solivita Radio Club
The Solivita Radio Club will be setting up and participating in the American Radio 
Relay League (ARRL) Field Day 2023 event on June 24th and 25th. Field Day is the 

most popular on-the-air event held annually in the U.S. and Canada. The goal is to contact as many other 
stations using amateur radios operating off-the-grid as if it were an emergency. Our club also looks forward 
to educating non-amateur radio operators about the hobby. Everyone in Solivita is welcome to stop by the 
Wimbledon Pavilion near Freedom Park to see our set-up and operations.

Shalom Club
Ninety guests enjoyed our second night Passover Seder. We recently held a 
Holocaust Remembrance Ceremony (pictured to the right). It was a tribute to those 

who survived the Holocaust as well as those who helped the Jews during that period. The ceremony 
was highlighted by music and poems, as well as personal stories. Our April meeting featured the St. 
Marks Steel Band. On Sunday, July 9th we will hold our “Summer Fun Party” at the Venezia Amenity 
Center. It will feature plenty of food, games and prizes. Tickets will be sold at our June meeting. Club 
members should watch for emails with details including guest policies.

The Saint Marks Steel Drum Band 
entertaining at the April meeting.

Solivita Softball for Women - The Diamonds
The Solivita Diamonds were blessed to play a game before the men’s final tournament game on March 31st. A special 

shout out to our #1 fan who is willing to help whenever and for whatever is needed. Thanks Jack Robinson!


